
Staff Senate Report to the Faculty Senate – May 4, 2022 

The Staff Senate met April 12, 2022 at 2:30 via TEAMS.  

The Senate had Interim Provost, Gerry Bradley join us for an update on his unit visits, A&S 

Reorganization, looking for ideas to help the College and the University grow, and a Covid Update.   

Kyle Hurwitz, Director of Military & Online Initiatives for the Delphi Center brought us the good news 

that we had obtained U.S. Military gold Status, a national distinction for military friendly institutions.  He 

hopes we will move to the Top 10, highest rating in the future. 

Officers and committees made their reports. John Smith, Chair reported that he will serve on the 

Presidential search committee as well as the Athletic Director search committee.  A search firm has been 

selected for the Presidential search.  John also reported that both residence halls under construction on 

Belknap are on time and on budget. 

C&N has the call out for officer nominations, the deadline is May 10.   

Services & Facilities is in the process of reviewing the University Master Plan document.   

The meeting summary is attached as well. 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, May 9, 2022 at 2:30 and is currently scheduled on TEAMS. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ginger Brown 

Staff Senator, A&S 01 2020-2022 

  

 

 


